
14/12/2020 

MR David Robinson 
6 Heron PL 
Dee Why NSW 2099 
Davo84dy@hotmail.com 

RE: DA2020/1517 - 45 Warriewood Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

I am strongly opposing the building of this many dwellings for this new development. There is 
too many apartments going up in the area as it is and its losing its comfortable and pleasant 
feel. If the street were houses instead of apartments then that would be much better. This new 
trend of shoving as many people into a space is horrible. I have not any person on the 
Northern Beaches that thinks more apartments is a good idea and the council is supposed to 
act benificially on behalf of the community. How are these sorts of decisions in the best interest 
of the current people living in the area? It simply is not. Traffic, parking and destruction of more 
nature, none of this is good. At least limit the damage by building houses and not apartments.

We bought into the area because we felt it would be a nice place to raise a family but we now 
feel it's less desirable because it is turning into a concrete jungle. 
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